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20th March 2019
Dear Parents

Following the governments most recent update we would like to re-iterate their advice that after today, if children can stay safely at home they should, to limit the chance of the COVID-19 virus spreading.  We are however remaining open for children who absolutely need to attend in order for parents working in key roles to continue to do so in these very challenging times. 
A full list of job roles considered as critical to the COVID-19 response can be found at:
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision
Further guidance for parents can be found at:- https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers
Currently we are planning to open as normal from Monday 23rd March until we close for the Easter Holidays on Friday 3rd April for these children only. We also plan to re-open after the Easter holidays for these specific children unless we receive advice from the government otherwise. 
While we remain open we will continue to take every precaution possible to maintain hygiene levels and prevent the spread of the virus and we ask that parents continue to adhere to the clear guidance from the government for anyone displaying symptoms on self isolation and household isolation. We will be assessing the situation on a daily basis and wish to reassure you that the health and safety of our children, staff and their families remains our utmost priority, while we do our best to fulfil our charitable purpose to provide childcare in our community.
We are a small charity and like other small businesses we appreciate the financial difficulties and pressures recent events are placing on everyone. We would like to confirm that any fees already paid for the period 23rd March to 3rd April that children are unable to attend due to our partial closure, will be deducted from their next fee bill, once things have hopefully returned to normal.
For parents with other children who usually attend a school which is closed, you should contact your local authority who are re-directing parents to other schools in the area.  If you have a child who attends another childcare setting which is closed please call us and we will assess whether we can offer any help with this.
These are unprecedented and challenging times and we must stress that we are providing emergency childcare only, where possible children should be staying at home from after today. 
Should you have any questions please call and speak to Jessica. 
Yours sincerely

Rachael Hauxwell

Chairperson for the Management Committee.

